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20 July 2023 

 

CHANGE IN COMPANY NAME 
 
Astute Metals NL (ASX: ASE, “Astute” or “the Company”) is pleased to advise that, following shareholder 
approval received at the Company’s General Meeting held on 17 July 2023, the change in the company 
name from ‘Astro Resources NL’ to ‘Astute Metals NL’ has now been completed.  
 
The Company confirms that the name change has been registered with the Australian Securities and 
Investment Commission (ASIC) and that Astute’s shares will trade with the ASX code ‘ASE’ effective from 
20 July 2023.   
 
The basis for changing the Company’s name follows a number of important corporate and strategic 
developments, as outlined in recent announcements. Further details concerning these developments 
can be found within its ASX release dated 14 June 2023 (ARO: Proposed Change of Company Name). 
 
The Board is pleased that shareholders have approved the name change and takes this opportunity to 
thank them for their continued support.  
 
Authorisation 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of Astute. 
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